
Inquiry into the Working Holiday Maker program
Submission 52



 2 

This Inquiry is an important opportunity for the Committee and Parliament at large to consider the 
importance of working holiday makers to Australia, both those that will arrive in the future as well as 
those currently here, and to allow them to continue contributing to Australian tourism and the 
economy at large. 
 
I thank you for your consideration of this submission and TTF Manager Policy and Government 
Relations will be in touch in due course to 
arrange my availability to discuss this in more detail with the Committee in the coming weeks and 
months. 
 

Kind regards, 

Margy Osmond 
Chief Executive Officer  
Tourism & Transport Forum (TTF) Australia 
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